
MRI patient checklist
The system delivering HF10™ is approved for MRI scanning 
under certain conditions.
 
When a doctor requests an MRI scan:

1.   Tell the doctor who requested the MRI scan that you have an implanted spinal cord 
      stimulation device.

2.   Ask the doctor who implanted your system:  

	 •   Can my system safely undergo the ordered MRI scan?

3.   When scheduling your MRI appointment, provide the following information:

	 •   You have a Nevro spinal cord stimulator.

	 •   A detailed description of your devices, including the product number of the Implant, leads, and other 
     implanted components.

	 •   The contact information of the doctor who implanted your device. 

•   The MRI guidelines, which can be found at HF10.com/resources/existing-patients.

4.   Take your patient ID card to the MRI appointment. 

5.   Prior to your MRI scan, make sure your stimulation is turned OFF. You can turn stimulation OFF  
      with your Remote Control.

6.   After the MRI scan, turn your system back ON with your Remote Control and contact your doctor 
      to ensure that your HF10 is programmed to pre-MRI settings.
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Note: Different models of implanted devices, including lead types, result in various approved scanning 
conditions. Please carefully review the MRI guidelines with your physician. 


